
Marin Knitters’ Guild  
Meeting Notes August 2023 

 
1. CALL TO ORDER 

We were locked out, so the meeting started at 10:20. Lisa was on 
vacation, so Nazee presided. Fourteen members and one guest 
attended. 

 

2. NEW MEMBERS 
Sally Secor, attended our meeting for the first time. Welcome 
Sally!  

 

3. OLD BUSINESS 
We need a new president! Lisa and Nazee were co-presidents for 
two years. Based on our by-laws, they cannot continue as 
president. Lisa has agreed to stay on as co-president. Please 
Volunteer for the presidency. 

 

4. NEW BUSINESS 
Christine will continue as our treasurer. Joanne has volunteered 
to be our secretary. Sandee, Katherine and Nazee continue as 
our program committee.  
 

We have paid our taxes for the state. Our federal taxes are more 
complicated. If we do not pay, we might lose our non-profit status. 
Elaine will be our treasurer emeritus and will try to take care of 
our taxes. 

 

5. TREASURERS REPORT 
We have $2301.22 in our account. Rent for the meeting room is 
paid through December. 

 

6. PROGRAMS 
Nazee brought samples of hems and picot edge. She posted links 
to YouTube videos for both techniques on our Ravelry group.  
 

Our program committee will meet in September to plan our 
programs for the year. Members suggested Brioche and jewelry 
making as two ideas for programs. If you have any ideas you 
want to be added to our program list, let us know. 
 

Next month program will be “Sit and Knit”.  


